
Specialist support for women experiencing abuse and sexual violence 
 
A series of White Ribbon Day coffee mornings have been launched to offer specialist 
support to women experiencing domestic abuse and sexual violence.  
 
The innovative new scheme was developed by the council and its partnership 
organisations based on feedback from victims and professionals, with the aim of 
providing the best possible support to anyone affected by domestic abuse and 
sexual violence.  
 
The council wants to reach people who may not know where to go to talk about 
domestic abuse, so the coffee mornings will provide a safe space and a friendly 
environment in which women can share experiences with each other, seek advice or 
access further services from professionals. 
 


